
 
 

Statement from Irwindale Speedway & Event Center 
 
Irwindale, CA – Irwindale Speedway & Event Center is pleased to announce that, in collaboration 
with City and County officials, I.S. will once again be home to the best Fourth of July fireworks 
show in Southern California.  
 
The “Fourth of July Fireworks Spectacular” has seen many different forms throughout the years, 
with last years July 4th Night of Destruction seeing tickets sell out 24 hours before the event. This 
year, I.S. looked to shake things up with the goal of ensuring our beloved fans would not miss out 
on this great tradition. “The number one priority for us is the safety of our amazing fan base. 
When looking at the 4th of July, we heard from so many fans who have spent almost two decades 
celebrating Independence Day at Irwindale Speedway.” said Irwindale Speedway President Tim 
Huddleston. “So our team set out to provide these loyal fans an opportunity to continue that 
tradition in a safe environment. I can’t thank the City of Irwindale enough for their guidance, and I 
am so excited to see the “Drive-In” experience come to Irwindale Speedway. I think the fans are 
going to love it, and as usual we may have a few surprises in store for them as well.” 
 
The 2020 edition will be dubbed the “Fourth of July DRIVE-IN Fireworks Spectacular”, allowing 
fans to return to the speedway for the first time since February. Admission will be a flat $50 per 
car, with guests then parking in a designated area that will serve as there “Home” throughout the 
show. Cars will be parked with ample room between each other, allowing for guests to bring 
chairs to setup behind their vehicle. Gates will open at 6:00pm, with food and drinks available for 
purchase and music throughout the night. The famous Irwindale Speedway fireworks show will 
then kick off at 9:00pm.  
 
Admission for the event will be limited, so I.S. asks everyone to please pre-order tickets to ensure 
admittance. Tickets are available now at www.irwindalespeedway.com. 
  
Social distancing guidelines will be strictly enforced as will all federal, state and local directives. 
Ticket holders are asked to check email frequently before event to ensure they receive any 
applicable updates regarding health policies and procedures for the event. 
 
Questions can be directed to info@irwindalespeedway.com 
 
Thank you to all of our partners at Irwindale Speedway for their continued support: Sunrise Ford, Courtyard 
Marriott, PowerTrip Rentals, RPM12, High Point Distributing, LKQ Pick Your Part, Lucas Oil, Jan’s Towing, Pinnacle 
Peak Steakhouse, Clean Out Plumbing and Wood’s Electric. For more information on Irwindale Speedway, please 
visit www.irwindalespeedway.com. 


